2601 S. Roosevelt Blvd C324 Photos Taken by Building Inspector D. Ray on 2 October 2012

Mr. Floyd Roloff was working on commercial property without the benefit of a contractors license.

Mr. Roloff’s ID presented to the Building Inspector on 2 October 2013

Work being performed by Mr. Roloff on 2 October 2013 Photo taken by Inspector D Ray. Drywall cut, cabinet removed.



Work being performed by Mr. Roloff on 2 October 2013 Photo taken by Inspector D Ray. Cabinet backing installed to a
newly installed drywall with wet paste.

Work being performed by Mr. Roloff on 2 October 2013 Photo taken by Inspector D Ray Electric box has been altered.



10/24/2012 1

Photograph of the stop work order issued by Building Inspector D Ray on 2 October 2013
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10/24/2012

Second Site visit conducted by Inspector Corbett on 24 October 2013 with Key West by the Sea Property Manager and
Plumbing Inspector Wayne Giordano to confirm that work had been done after the stop work order was issued.
Cabinets were installed to the wall, further electrical outlets installed and a tile backsplash has been installed. No
plumbing or electrical permits on this date.



10/24/2012

Open plumbing line. New electric socket installed. No permits for plumbing or electric on this date.

Further electrical installed to accommodate new kitchen appliances. No plumbing or electrical permits on this date.
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Public Notice issued by the Chief Building Inspector upon being notified by Key West by the Sea Property manager that
despite the stop work order, work was continuing to be completed without the benefit of the required permits. The
electric was disconnected at this time.

12/14/2012

A fourth site visit conducted by Inspector Corbett and Code Manager Jim Young at the request of Key West by the Sea
Property Manager who stated the renovations were ongoing and had never stopped. Cabinets removed from the wall
to access a broken plumbing line.



12/14/2012

Another angle of the cabinets being removed to access plumbing and electric lines. No electrical or plumbing permits on
this date.



